
 
  

 

 

UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 
 
 

November 2, 2020 
 
 

 IN RESPONSE, PLEASE 
 REFER TO:  M201021B 

  
 
 
MEMORANDUM TO:  Margaret M. Doane 
    Executive Director for Operations  
 
FROM:    Annette L. Vietti-Cook, Secretary    
 
SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS – NRC ALL EMPLOYEES MEETING, 

1:00 P.M., WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 21, 2020, 
COMMISSIONERS’ CONFERENCE ROOM, ONE WHITE FLINT 
NORTH, ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND (OPEN TO PUBLIC VIA 
WEBCAST) 

 
 
The Commission held its annual meeting with NRC employees to address the staff and to 
respond to employee questions. Following the question and answer period, the President of the 
National Treasury Employees Union Chapter 208 commented on the current key issues for the 
union. 
 
There were no requirements identified for staff action. 
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